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CLASS PARTIES – THURSDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER  
As tomorrow is the last day of the term we would like to have a class celebration, please could 
each child bring a plate of healthy snacks to share.  
 

The Primary Classes:  
Children may wear civvies (R5) and bring board games to play.  
School will finish at 1pm for Grade 1-3 & 1:15pm for Grade 4-7.  

 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  
Cheese & Wine AGM is happening tonight, 6:30pm in the Grade 1-3 classroom. Please do come 
along. Babysitting is available at R10 per child.  
 
SCHOOL HOURS  
As of next term the school will be open in the mornings from 7am. There is no extra cost for this. 
The early mornings will only be available during the term and not in the holidays.  
 
**SAVE THE DATE** PARENT EDUCATION TALK – Healthy Eating/Lifestyles by Mary-ann 
Shearer  
Parents and friends are invited to a talk at the school on Thursday 10th November, 6:30pm, by 
Mary-ann Shearer at the school.  
 
Our school has become a member of Mary-ann’s Natural Emporium and is currently using their 
healthy products and selling their snack’s in our tuckshop.  
 
To find out how to become a member under the school you can either contact the office or Elitia 
Mazzoni - 079 4950267.  
 
EXTRA-MURALS – TERM 4  
All extra murals will be starting the first week of next term from Wednesday 12th October, as next 
term is a shorter term than the rest.  
 
CONCERT DVDS 
DVD orders are still available at R160 for a DVD or R200 for a Blu-Ray copy. For those who have 
ordered DVD’s, they will be delivered to school the beginning of next term.   
 

GRADE R’S EXTENDED DAY & PRIMARY VISITATION 

The Grade R’s will start extended day from the 17th October. They will be required to stay at school 

till 1pm. Your child’s teacher will advise which days they will need to stay at school. Those who will 

be moving up to the Grade 1-3 environment will also visit the classes from the 17th October.  

 

 

TODDLERS MOVING UP TO PRE-SCHOOL 2017 

The toddlers will start visiting the pre-school classes from the beginning of November.  

 

 

 

End of term news  



PROVISIONS FOR TERM 4 

We are have been running out of toilet paper quite a bit during the 3rd Term, please could you send 

for the 4th Term the following:  

 

• TODDLERS & PRE-SCHOOL 

X1 packet provita’s (500g) 

X1 spread of either cheese spread, jam, bovril, peanut butter or honey 

3 Rolls toilet paper 

AFTERCARE CHILDREN TO PROVIDE AN EXTRA: 

X1 Toilet Roll 

 

• PRIMARY CHILDREN  

X3 Rolls of Toilet Paper  

AFTERCARE CHILDREN TO PROVIDE AN EXTRA: 

X1 Toilet Roll 

 

Please send the provisions within the first week of term.  

 

2017 JANUARY HOLIDAYS – AFTERCARE CHILDREN 

As the president recently announced that the 27th December will be declared a public holiday this 

year, we have had to change our aftercare opening dates for 2017. There will therefore be no 

aftercare in January and school will start as per normal on the 12th January 2017.  

 

 

TERM DATE CHANGES  

Just to note changes for the end of term dates  

School Closes – 29th September  

Re-opens Term 4 – 12th October  

School Closes – 6th December  

Aftercare closes – 15th December  

 

 

DATES TO DIARIZE:  

29th Sept – School Closes  
12th Oct – School Starts – Term 4 
13th Oct – School Photo’s  
10th Nov – Parent Talk  
25th Nov – Market Day  
6th Dec – School Closes  
15th Dec – Aftercare closes for holidays  
12th Jan 2017 – School Starts  
  

 

                             

 


